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Farewell to our Summer Friends!

In August, Upham Woods started with a visit from the WI DNR Natural Areas crew and others  to manage 
Japanese Barberry on Blackhawk Island (check out our conservation video here). 
Walworth County 4-H Teen's came back for a day trip and were able to experience even more Upham 
programs than they did during their June camp.  Next up was the WI Lutheran College's visit for a 
teambuilding experience and then the last of our 4-H camps for the summer. Our summer was closed with 
11 days of 4-H camps from Green County, Area 13 (Crawford, La Crosse, Monroe, Richland, and Vernon 
counties), and Rock County with a day visit from the Necedah High School Freshman class working on 
communication and team building through our low-ropes course . 
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Upham Woods staff would like to give a huge shout-out to all our summer naturalists who 
worked so hard. You may have caught some details about them on our facebook page 
throughout the last few weeks.  

 

 

Ryan, Brandon, Zoe and Jaycie: Thank you for your hard work this summer, and best of luck 
in the future whether you are starting new jobs or finishing out your degree.  
Abbey, Kara, and Mark: Your energy this summer was amazing and we are so excited that you 
will stay with us through the fall! 
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 left to right (Zoe, Jaycie, Abbey, Kara, Brandon, Ryan, and Mark) 

Recent Blog Posts 
 

 

Accessible Birding Training 
at LSNERR 

Learn about how we're training individuals 
to make the outdoors more accessible!  

 

Goodbye to Beauty  

In early August, Upham Woods said goodbye 
to long time ambassador Red- Tailed Hawk 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

 

Come Celebrate! 

Thanks to the generosity of 
Robin C. Buerki and 
Blackhawk Wawbeek 
Foundation we have 
expanded our mainland to 
the Northwest. Join us for 
the celebration  on August 
27th from 1-4 pm  and 
experience a taste of Upham 
Woods educational 
programming! 

 
 

 

 

Details  



4

 

Fall Archery 
Club 

Youth (8 and up) can join us 
Wednesdays (9/7, 9/14, 9/21, 
9/28)  from 4:30-5:30 pm for 
our Archery 
Club.  Participants will learn 
the basic rules, safety 
measures, equipment, and 
techniques in order to gain 
or improve archery skills.  

 
  

 

Training: Accessibility in the 
Outdoors 
Join Upham Woods and local community 
members on September 14 to learn about 
being disabled in the outdoors. Learn about 
disabilities, universal design, and how to 
make outdoor events more welcoming to 
folks of all abilities. 

 
 

 

Birding for All! 
Join Upham Woods on Saturday, October 
15th from 8:30 am to 3:30 pm. We welcome 
people of all ages and ability levels to attend 
our accessible birding event at Upham 
Woods. Explore the trails at your own pace 
or join a guided activity.  

 
 

 

Dates Available for 2022-2023 School Year 

Interested in coming to Upham Woods?  

Join Us!  
Learn More  

Sign Up!  
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The following dates are available for your visit! 
 

 

October 
7-10 

16-19 
24-28 

  

January 
3-15 

17-31 

April 
1-11 

15-16 
22-25 
29-30 

 

November 
1-3 

7-11 
13-23 
28-30 

February 
1-10 

13-28 
  
  

 
 

December 
1-4 

8-22 
  
  

March 
1-16 

20-31 

May 
1-2 

8-10 
  

 

 

  

 

  
CONNECT WITH US 

   

 

 

  
CONTACT US 

N194 County Rd N 
Wisconsin Dells, WI 53965 

(608) 254-6461 
uphamwoods@extension.wisc.edu 

  

 

Manage your preferences | Opt Out using TrueRemove™ 
Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails. 
View this email online. 

N194 County Rd N None | Wisconsin Dells, WI 53965 US 
 

 

This email was sent to [% member:email %]. 
To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book. 
 

 

  

 

Make a Reservation  


